City of Melbourne: response to question on notice from 9 September hearing for the Inquiry into
Homelessness in Victoria

With regard to the policy on mandatory inclusionary zoning a report is currently being prepared by
the administration for formal consideration by council. The upcoming council elections and
associated caretaker provisions will mean that the report will not be presented to Council until
December. Until council has considered the report | am unable to provide you with a copy.
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